
Getting Better and Better Every Year 
 
Agencies continue to work toward greater effectiveness: they are doing what they 
said they would do, as evidenced by the high number of Green Progress scores.  
They have also identified their management improvement goals for 2009 and 
beyond, indicating where they would be proud to improve even further.   
  
Congratulations to Labor, EPA, and SSA on maintaining all Green scores for both 
status and progress.  Congratulations as well to OPM, NASA, HHS, USAID, GSA, 
Army Corps of Engineers, and Smithsonian for doing everything they said they 
would do this past quarter. 
  
Federal employees are taking to heart the official policy to spend the taxpayers’ 
money effectively and more effectively every year.    
 


